February 15, 2018
Good Afternoon Parents and Guardians,

First and foremost, our thoughts and prayers are with the students, staff,
families, and law enforcement and emergency teams serving the Parkland
community today and undoubtedly, over the next several months.

This unthinkable tragedy in Broward County is sadly, something that we
must give considerable attention to, as well as prepare for, and hope
never happens. Therefore, my administration and staff is here to assure
you that the safety and security of our students is of the highest priority.

Although we cannot divulge operational details, we wanted to share with
you that the City of Cape Coral Charter School Authority schools, along
with Lee County School District are doing all that we can to ensure the
safety and security of all our students, teachers, and staff.

Many of you have been asking your school principals should the
unimaginable occur, will we follow active shooter protocols? The answer
is "yes.” Our teachers and staff are scheduled for additional live training
this coming Tuesday, February 20"

In addition to safety and security training on Tuesday morning, in each
school we have certified counselors available to our students should they
need them. We also have resources that you can access on the Lee
County School District website that our system adheres to as well:

http://www.leeschools.net/school-safety.

This day and always, please remember the safety and security of our
students is a responsibility we take seriously, and personally. We must not
forget that we are “Four Schools, One Vision” and this includes in times of
greatness and great tragedy. Thank you for your understanding and
partnership.

acquelin Collins
Superintendent
City of Cape Coral Charter School Authority

www.CapeCharterSchools.org
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